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Statement by Secretary of State’s Office 
 

SACRAMENTO --- The Secretary of State’s Office issued the following statement 
regarding a lawsuit filed in the Los Angeles Superior Court regarding the recall attempt on the 
Governor: 

 
“In a heated political environment, it is not surprising that there are going to be legal 
challenges from both sides about how this process should work.  We are confident 
that the courts will affirm our position.” --- Terri M. Carbaugh, Assistant Secretary 
of State for Communications 
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